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Apply for a LGBTQ Studies scholarship for next year!  
 
Women’s and Gender Studies and the College of Arts and Sciences are excited to 
announce four scholarships of up to $10,000 each to cover tuition expenses for the 2017-
2018 academic year, for students intending to pursue a minor in LGBTQ (Lesbian, Gay, 
Bisexual, Transgender, Queer) Studies.  To be eligible for these competitive scholarships, 
applicants must be UM students in good academic standing, demonstrate financial need, 
minor or intend to minor in LGBTQ Studies (WGS majors with significant LGBTQ-related 
course work count here), and be participants in a pre-law, pre-med, or pre-nursing 
program (no exceptions can be made on this).  To apply students must submit an online 
application form (https://umcas.wufoo.com/forms/lgbtq-studies-scholarship-
application/) by Friday, May 5th, 2017.  Please direct any questions to Merike Blofield at 
m.blofield@miami.edu.  
 

Final WGS Lunch Colloquium: Senior WGS majors 
present their research projects!  
 
Friday, May 5th, from 12p to 2p Campo Sano, Room 250   
Please join us for our final Spring 2017 Women’s and Gender Studies lunch colloquium.  
This colloquium will feature four senior Women’s and Gender Studies majors who will 
briefly present their research projects, followed by a discussion.  This year’s presenters 
are Amelia Abe, Carolina Bendana, Kali Kahn, and Morgan Owens. Please help us honor 
and celebrate the WGS work these students have accomplished over the past year.  
Lunch will be served.  Please RSVP to wgs@miami.edu by Tuesday, May 2nd, by 4pm.  
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April 12th – Sexual Assault 
Poetry Slam 

April 17th  
Women as Health Professionals 
Luncheon 

8PM – 10PM 
April is Sexual Assault 
Awareness Month, so 
come out to The Rat and 
share a poem about how 
you feel about sexual 
assault! 

11AM – 1PM 
NOW will be Co-Hosting with the American 
Medical Student Association to present a 
panel on being a female as a health 
professional. Dr. Knaul will be our keynote 
speaker. Lunch will be served, so please 
RSVP as soon as possible, as space is 
limited. 
RSVP Here: 
https://orgsync.com/79890/forms/251814 
 

SPARK needs volunteers to mentor at 
one of our sites on Wednesdays. The 
time commitment is 2:20-5 pm. If you 
are available and interested in 
mentoring at the African Heritage 
Cultural Arts Center of Miami please 
send us an email at 
spark.umiami@gmail.com. We look 
forward to hearing from you!  
 

https://orgsync.com/79890/forms/251814
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Women’s and Gender 
Equity Center on Campus 
 
A group of highly involved and 
passionate students on campus are 
petitioning for a women’s and gender 
equity center on campus providing an 
office and a safe space for discussing 
gender equity issues on campus. If 
you would like to show your support, 
please sign the following petition by 
copy-pasting the following link, and 
filling out the form: 

 
tinyurl.com/gw7nen4 
 



Women’s and Gender Studies Newsletter – 10 April 2017 
 
8  

   
 
 
Careers in Community Organizing for Social Justice 

The Direct Action & Research Training (DART) Center will hold an online information session 
on Tuesday, April 11 at 8 pm eastern / 7 pm central to discuss careers in community organizing with 
UM students and alumni interested in uniting congregations and working for social, economic and 
racial justice. 
 
RSVP at www.thedartcenter.org/april 

DART hires and trains organizers to build organizations that have successfully addressed issues 
including: 

* Plugging the school-to-prison pipeline 
* Reining in predatory lending practices 
* Expanding access to primary health and dental care 
* Prioritizing funding for affordable housing and job training 
* Education reform in low-performing public schools 
* Fighting for immigrants' rights 

Positions start August 14, 2017 in Richmond, VA, Louisville, KY, Topeka, KS, Evansville, 
IN and Daytona Beach, Ft. Lauderdale and St. Petersburg, FL. 

Starting salary $34,000/year + benefits. 

Although it may be helpful, no prior organizing experience is necessary. Fluent Spanish speakers are 
encouraged to apply. 

To find out more about DART or to apply, we encourage you to visit www.thedartcenter.org. Still have 
questions? Contact Hannah Wittmer at hannah@thedartcenter.org or (202) 841-0353. 
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